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Sincerely, 
Angie Landsettle
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The preservation of prime farmland is important to me, it's important to our community, 
and most importantly it's important to the future of Ohio agriculture. It's important to our 
country as a means to put food in the table. Columbia Gas should not have been granted 
approval for this project in 2020. Giving Columbia Gas three more years is unacceptable.

I am opposed to Columbia Gas having an additional three years to ruin prime farmland. 
I oppose this request for a waiver for several reasons. The judge has already ruled 
Columbia Gas acted in bad faith and that the condemnation (seizure through eminent 
domain) of the farm was not necessary. Columbia Gas has no right to condemn the property 
because the Agricultural Easement represents a prior public good. Additional time will not 
change these facts.
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